
            Livonia Public Schools 

Elementary and District Services 

 

Date:  March 14, 2022 

To:   Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From:  William Green, Director of Elementary Programs and District Services 
 
Re:  Livonia Virtual at the Elementary Level 

 

At the Study Session on March 7, 2022, I had the opportunity to present the history of Livonia 
Virtual at the elementary level, since the onset of the COVID-19 Pandemic, and engage in 
discussion with the Board of Education regarding recommended next steps for the 2022-2023 
school year.    

Please add the update on Livonia Virtual 2022-2023 to the Committee of the Whole Meeting on 
March 21 for further discussion on this topic.   

 


